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2G. Action March 28, 2005

ACTION: APPROVAL OF CONTINUED EMPLOYMENT

BOARD GOAL: Personnel

FISCAL NOTE: Budgeted in General Fund

Bear Creek Intermediate School

The following professional is being recommended for continued employment with the Keller 
Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year moving from Probationary to 
Certified One-Year Term contract status:

Patricia Gawronski

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year on Probationary Contract 
status:

Maria Collins
Tammy Dangler
Renae Garrett
Doug Morris

Toni Mucker
Misty Pope (183 days)
Tammie Ramsey
Tasha Snyder

Lynn Stewart
Alicia Teeter
Lisa Wagner
Melissa Zande

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year on a Certified One-Year 
Term contract status:

Mary Ann Barnard
Debra Behner
Kelley Bucklew
Joseph Dunson
Mona Ford
Julie Frazier
Janet Glonek
Christine Hamilton

Jack Hartsfield
Randa Hiemke
Marla Hill
Sheri Ingham (193 days)
Traci Lacewell
Anne Lee
Patricia McKee
Melanie Nelson

Ann Pugh
David Rische
Thayne Rooney
Kristi Stewart
Carol Streichert
Tara Sunley
Kellye Tippitt
Judith White



The following professional is being recommended on a Certified One-Year Term contract 
status with Texas Standard certificate stipulations in the individual’s contract:

Karin Comer

The following professionals are being recommended on a Probationary contract status with 
stipulations in the individual’s contract to be completed prior to the first day of the 2005-2006 
school year:

Amber Coley Melissa Rodriguez Mary Snow

The following professional is being recommended on a Probationary contract status with 
Texas Standard certificate stipulations in the individual’s contract:

Debbie Arredondo

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

The administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the employment 
recommendations as presented.

Respectfully submitted,

James Veitenheimer Penny Benz
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent/Human Resources


